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Public Notice 
 
For Immediate Release: July 10, 2019 
Contact: Kellie Didigu, kdidigu@psc.dc.gov, 202-626-5124 
 
 

DCPSC Open Meeting Cancelled for July 10th 
 

(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – The Open Meeting for the Public Service Commission of the District of 
Columbia is canceled for Wednesday, July 10, 2019.  The next open meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 31, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. 
 

 
The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by 

Congress in 1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of 
Columbia. 
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